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MEMORANDUM 

PWC-C 9-2019 

Subject: Recommendations for Consideration from the Linking Niagara Transit 
Committee meeting held on March 6, 2019 

Date: March 19, 2019 

To: Public Works Committee 

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

 
At its meeting held on March 6, 2019, the Linking Niagara Transit Committee put 
forward the following motions for consideration by the Public Works Committee:  
 
Minute Item 6.1 
LNTC-C 1-2019 
Rationale for Municipal and Regional Provincial Gas Tax Sharing Through Joint 
Canadian Urban Transit Association (CUTA) Reporting 
 
That Report LNTC-C 1-2019, dated February 6, 2019, respecting Rationale for 
Municipal and Regional Provincial Gas Tax Sharing Through Joint Canadian Urban 
Transit Association (CUTA) Reporting, BE RECEIVED and the following 
recommendations BE APPROVED: 

1. That Regional Council AGREE IN PRINCIPLE that Niagara Region report transit 
statistics in consolidation with local area municipalities operating smaller transit 
systems to maximize provincial gas tax (PGT) funding from MTO; and  

2. That staff BE AUTHORIZED to develop agreement terms in consultation with local 
area municipalities outlining the framework for consolidated reporting and the PGT 
as well as cost distribution between participating municipalities and Niagara Region. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 


